
Back to Chorus Night 
Thursday, September 18, 2014 

6:00 – 8:30 PM, Cafeteria 
 

                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

Schedule: 
6:00 – 7:30 PM (Come at your convenience) 
Pay fees, Turn in all forms (Notary on site for OTC form), Update contact information 
 
7:30– 8:15 PM – Meeting with Mrs.  Gigliotti & PCA Board 
Parents will:  

 Gain an understanding of the course requirements, & expectations. 
 Designate Ensemble Liaisons and coordinate volunteer committees for events 

related to your ensemble. 
 Learn how to use Charms Database to update and track your child’s account 

and contact information. 
 

Freshman & New Students will meet separately from 7:30-8:00 PM to get acquainted 
with the Choral program and the Student Chorus Leadership Team. 

*Returning Choral students will not attend this meeting unless they are a Student  
Chorus Officer and/or need to complete forms as directed by their parents. 

 

 

Questions? Contact: 
Director: Mrs. Gigliotti ragigliotti@fcps.edu 

PCA President: Josephine Brown 
jngbrown@staljoga.com 

 
 

 
 
 

Parents: 

Bring your smart phone, tablet, or 

laptop. We will be introducing new 

technology to help keep you 

organized throughout the year! 

 

Back to Chorus Night is a required event for chorus families. Please mark 

your calendars and plan to attend. Critical information will be provided at 

this meeting to kick off the school year. It is very important that all forms 

are completed and fees are paid in order for students to successfully begin 

the school year.   
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